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    James Shields Assembly Officers 2015 - 2016 
 

 Donald Luby PGK Faithful Navigator  Deacon Roy Harrington Faithful Friar  

 Paul Heneghan  Faithful Captain   Thomas Joyce PGK      Faithful Admiral  

 Winslow Hayes  Faithful Comptroller  Paul Pioli  Faithful Pilot  

 Phil Philbrick  Faithful Scribe   Steve Altman   Faithful Purser  

 R Michael Stocking Inner Sentinel     John Heider  (1)  Trustee       

 UNASSIGNED   Outer Sentinel   Daniel Donohue      (2)  Trustee  

 John Heider  Color Corps Commander   Albert Freedman  (3)  Trustee   
   

   Officers’  Meeting  First    Thursday   6 PM     Dinner Meeting           125th Street Grill 

  Assembly  Meeting  Third   Thursday   7 PM      Assembly Meeting       K of C Hall  722 E Union 
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Worthy Brother Knights, 

The James Shields Assembly held its first business meeting of the current fraternal year.  I 

was pleased to learn that our first financial report has us showing a small profit: obviously 

the result of elevating a CPA to the FN position and having a superb banker as               

comptroller.  Our meeting was sparsely attended due to several issues: illness and out of 

town guests to name a couple.  We are anticipating a much better turn out over the next   

several months and pray that you each schedule the 3rd Thursday as an evening to spend   

with the  Assembly.  We look forward to having a more active membership. 

 

In that vein, I would like to bring to your attention the Thanksgiving project we do each year 

– providing a special food basket for the Carmelites.  Historically, we have had 5 – 10 

Fourth Degree members attend the mass at the Carmelites (8:00 AM) Thanksgiving       

morning.  It would be nice to have a much bigger turn out this year.  Consider slipping out of 

the house early that morning: right after you put the turkey in the oven. 

 

Officers meeting (all members invited) 1st Thursday at 125th Street Grill. October 1st. 

Mass of Remembrance for departed members will be in early November. 

Council 676 Christmas party Thursday December 3rd. 

 

Talk up the assembly with your 3rd Degree friends.  We would love to have more members: 

especially some who would enjoy serving in the Honor Guard. 

 

Vita Jesus 

Don Luby                                                                                                                                                                   

Faithful Navigator 

                       


